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This is all just a stupid idea in general. There are already driver impairment lockout tools that can 

be court mandated for drunk drivers and to even think about putting something like this in every 

new car that it build is just stupid. It would give auto maker's another reason to raise the prices of 

new cars and give buyer's yet another thing that they will have to pay for when it fails to work 

while also give data companies yet more info about normal tax paying Americans. As well as 

giving the data companies another way to charge people a monthly fee for the monitoring of the 

automobile that they are already being ask to pay way to must to buy, insure, and maintain! 

Again this is just stupid and its just another way to reward the rich and punish the poor working 

class tax payer's 
 


